
CITY OF LAFAYETTE, ALABAMA 
POSITION OPEN 

Water Distribution/Wastewater Collection Superintendent 
 

 
The City of LaFayette is seeking a qualified individual to serve as Superintendent of 
our Water Distribution and Wastewater Collection Systems.  The Successful 
candidate must possess a Grade 1 water and a Grade 1c wastewater license from the 
State of Alabama. 
 
This is a Supervisory position, and the person selected will be responsible for the 
maintenance and operation of a modern municipal wastewater collection system and  
a modern municipal water distribution system.  Extensive knowledge of a 
wastewater collection system and a water distribution system is required. 
 
The successful candidate will be expected to supervise up to 5 employees.  The 
successful candidate will be expected to develop preventative maintenance programs 
for the wastewater system, as well as oversee and be responsible for all repairs to 
these systems. 
 
Resumes or applications will be accepted by the City of LaFayette, 50 Alabama 
Avenue West, P.O. Box 87, LaFayette, Alabama 36862, Attn:  City Clerk Louis T. 
Davidson.  Please send all resumes/applications to that address with desired salary.  
Any questions may be directed to City Clerk Louis T. Davidson at (334) 864-7181 or 
ldavidson@cityoflafayetteal.com. 
 
 
 
 
The City of LaFayette is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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